
 

 

NA6 Welcome & Information Evening 

Tuesday 16th September 2025 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the Head of Sixth Form at Newark 

Academy and say what a privilege it has been welcoming your son/daughter into our Sixth Form.  

We have been really impressed with their attitude to learning and efforts so far.   

We would like to invite you to our ‘Welcome & Information Evening’ on Tuesday 16th September.  

The session will include a talk from myself giving an insight into our Sixth Form provision and aims 

plus a session with your son/daughter’s Crew Leader where you will learn about their role in 

supporting students and be given the opportunity to ask questions.  We pride ourselves on our links 

with universities and Nottingham Trent University will also be joining us to talk about post-18 options.  

Parents/carers last year found this session extremely valuable and we really hope you will be able 

to join us. 

The sessions will begin at 5.15pm and last approximately an hour. Please sign in on arrival and you 

will be directed to the venue.  Refreshments will be available.   

There is no obligation for students to accompany you on the evening but they are very welcome 

to attend if they wish. 

Please could you complete the form to indicate whether or not you will be attending on this 

evening.  If you wish to have an individual appointment with myself or our Pastoral Leader/Careers 

Advisor Mrs Brown, please indicate on the form and we will arrange a slot for you on the evening: 

https://forms.office.com/e/1asbWasJw7 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs L Curtis 

Head of NA6 Sixth form 

https://forms.office.com/e/1asbWasJw7

